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Galloway, NJ – Stockton University will host a “Bridging the Glottal Gap: A Voice Symposium” 
on Saturday, Oct. 3 from 9 a.m. to 1:30 p.m. in Alton Auditorium on the main Galloway 
campus. Amy Hadley, associate professor of Communication Disorders at Stockton, is 
organizing the event with students in the Speech and Hearing Club. The continuing education 
course will provide professional development to professionals and students with an interest in 
voice disorders. 

Presenters include: Elizabeth U. Grillo of West Chester University; Shari Salzhauer Berkowitz of 
Mercer College; and Bridget Rose of Philadelphia Ear, Nose and Throat Associates.  

Topics addressed will explore the Global Voice Therapy Model (GVTM), an evidence-based 
global voice therapy model developed by Grillo.  
 
The model looks at professional care of voice singers in clinical practice. Participants will gain 
insight on collaborating with voice practitioners around the world, and a personal account of 
being afflicted with vocal pathology.  
 
Anthony Talmich, a consultant for Griffin Laboratories, the makers of the TrueTone 
Electrolarynx, will give the keynote address.  
 
The Voice Symposium is free for students, and $25 for professionals. The course will offer 3.75 
continuing education credits for professionals. 
 
For more information and to register, visit www.stockton.edu/shsce. Questions can be directed 
to Ariane Newman of Stockton University at Ariane.Newman@stockton.edu or by phone at 609-
652-4501.  
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